Saddle Wood Subdivision -Speed Calming

Doreen Yager <deyagerO1@hotmail.com>

Tue 9/17/2024 9:57 AM

To:Emily Taylor <etaylor@mtjuliet-tn.gov>

Hello Emily,

It's been brought to my attention that speed bumps are being proposed in the Saddle Wood
Subdivision. | walk my dog every morning thru the subdivision watching the kids get picked up by the
School Bus. | do not see where speed calming is needed. No one is speeding thru the Subdivision.
What | do see is some parents allowing there very small children to play unattended and they wander
into the street. The street is not a playground and they're unfortunately to young to be aware of their
surroundings. There are two houses I've seen this happen at and both are on Saddle Wood. I've had to
stop my car on one occasion, get out and walk up to the house to tell the parent there kids are
wandering in the street not watching for cars.

Speed bumps will not solve absent parenting and streets are not for playing. We have great parks in Mt
Juliet and Charlie Daniels is within walking distance.

| see this as installing a solution for a problem that we don't have in this subdivision. | vote NO for Speed
Calming devices in Saddle Wood.

Thank you,
Doreen Richardson
615-830-8185



